
Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission, 

At the suggestion of Roger Averbeck, chair of the SWNI Transportation Committee, I am 
attaching a copy of a letter the Collins View Neighborhood Association recently prepared 
and mailed (not emailed) to Commissioner Novick commenting on and requesting consideration 
of specific projects for the City's proposed 2035 Comprehensive Plan Transportation System 
Plan (TSP). The projects outlined in the letter were determined to be of highest priority for the 
Collins View Neighborhood Association. 

At the SWNI Transportation Committee meeting January 21st, 2015 the Collins View NA 
learned that the projects recommended in the letter are not on the proposed TSP list of projects. 

The Collins View Neighborhood Association wants to be sure the attached letter is officially 
recorded in the City's database as part of the TSP process.   Please retain the list of projects for 
future reference considering transportation priorities in the Collins View Neighborhood. We 
would also appreciate confirmation that you have received the attached letter. 

Thank you. 

 
Sylvia 

Sylvia Bogert, Executive Director 
Southwest Neighborhoods Inc. (SWNI) 
7688 SW Capitol Hwy 
Portland, OR 97219 
503-823-4592 
 






















